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Books For The Library 

Thank you so much to those of you who have donated on School Money to buy a book for our library – this is 

fantastic!  

Ms Sampson is delighted and excited to be able to buy some new books that the children have said they would really 

like.  

We are VERY grateful for £7.99 donations on School Money. If you haven’t yet donated – please do. The donations will 

make a big difference.  We very much appreciate your contributions as it will be invaluable for our lovely library.  

Thank you again to those who have donated already. 

           
 

Writing Exhibition 

This year at Holly Park, we have had a focus on the publishing phase of our writing sequence. Across the school, 

children have enjoyed sharing their written work with a wide range of audiences. They have also selected pieces that 

they would like to share with their families. We would therefore like to invite you to our Holly Park Writing 

Exhibition, which will take place from 3pm on Friday 11th July. 

From 3-3.20pm, you will be able to visit your child’s classroom to look at and discuss their writing with them. If you 

have children in other classes, you will be able to split your time across different classrooms. 

After the children are dismissed at 3.30, the writing pieces will remain out in every classroom so that you can walk 

around the school and view a sample of writing from each year group. 

We hope that you are able to attend. The children are looking forward to sharing their work with you! 

                 
 

easyfundraising 

The company ‘easyfundraising’ have a campaign this month where the PTA gets £2 for anyone new who signs up and 

downloads the app before 30th June. The PTA are keen to encourage more people to sign up. Last year they received 

over £200 from just 10 active supporters and it doesn’t cost a penny to sign up. Just imagine how much more could be 

collected if more people signed up! Please support the PTA and sign up – it wont cost you anything and the PTA will 

get £2 for every person who joins.   

 
 



Diversity Day: Be Yourself Thursday  

On Thursday came dressed for ‘Be Yourself Day’ It’s a day for the children to celebrate and acknowledge the beauty of 

being themselves and their unique capabilities. It’s also a day to celebrate everyone’s differences. It’s a day to be yourself 

- the focus is about believing in their dreams, embracing their uniqueness, and inspiring them to use joy and laughter.  

                  
 

                                        
 

PTA Dress Up day For The Summer Festival 

Next Thursday the children can come dressed in their own clothes in return for a donation for the summer festival. 

The PTA would welcome donations of: New toys or games, bottles of wine, beer, sauces, bubble bath etc for the 

bottle tombola or cakes. Thank you for supporting this event. 

 
Attendance 

Whole school attendance for the week before half term was 97% 

Well done to Y6 Beech Class with the best attendance at 99%.    
    

Dates 
Monday 23rd June                     The Debate challenge workshop (Y5/6 children) 

Tuesday 24th June                     Nursery Open session for new parents 4-5pm  

Wednesday 25th June                  Coffee morning for our Farsi speaking families 

Friday 27th June                          Copthall Athletics 

Saturday 28th June                       PTA Summer festival   
Wednesday 2nd July                     Infant Sports 10.30am 

Friday 4th July                              Junior Sports 10.30am 

Monday 7th July                          Reports emailed home across this week 

Tuesday 8th July                         The Debate Challenge day (Y5/6 children) 

Wednesday 9th July                     Coffee morning for Y5 and 6 parents 

Friday 11th July                            Junior Duke Celebration event 9am 

Monday 14th July                         Y6 show week 

Wednesday 16th July                    Reception trip to Barnet Countryside centre 



Thursday 17th July                       Reception trip to Barnet Countryside centre 

Thursday 17th July                      Y6 Careers Fair 

Friday 18th July                           New Classes announced for September 2025 

Monday 21st July                         Reception Assembly Performance at 9.30am 

Monday 21st July                         Children to visit new classes and teachers 

Monday 21st July               Y6 Leavers’ Party 7pm – 9pm 

Tuesday 22nd July                       Y6 Leavers’ ceremony at 9.30am 

Tuesday 22nd July                       End of term at 1.30pm                          
 
 
            

                                                                                                            
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
 
 

 


